
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Lent Term - 12th March 2021 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome Back Everyone! 

I hope you are as proud as I am of our return to school this 

week. It has been truly wonderful to see the children return 

with such a calmness and embrace their old and familiar 

routines for enjoyment, and learning. The children’s 

behaviour, collaboration and effort really has been 

exceptional. Well done children! 

Thank you again for your support with all our arrangements 

in getting everyone back safely and for all your kind 

messages.  We really do appreciate your cooperation with 

our staggered times.  It is important that we do not arrive 

earlier than the designated time. Please see the times below 

as a reminder: 

8.45am – Nursery, Reception and Year 1+2 

                 9.00am- Years 3,4,5 and 6 

Our Parents’ Evenings were scheduled to take place next 

week. I feel it is sensible to postpone these at this time so that 

when they do take place, we are able to more formally 

review your child’s current attainment and next steps for 

learning. Parents evening dates will be confirmed next week. 

Have a wonderful weekend with your family. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Yuen 

Executive Headteacher 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Autumn Term 

Thurs 3 September 2020 

Half Term 

23 October 2020 – 2 

November 2020 

Advent term 

2 November 200 – 18 

December 2020 

Spring Term  

Tuesday 5 January 2021 

Half Term 

12 February 2021 – 22 

February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26  April 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

28 May – 8 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

Term Dates 

 
Innovation Science Posters 

It is British Science Week, and for 2021 the theme is ‘Innovating for 

the Future’.  Many of our classes have been involved in exciting 

scientific activities relating to this. Next week, on Wednesday and 

Thursday, we will be welcoming Atomic Tom to St. Gregory’s again 

and he will give a workshop to each class around the theme of 

Innovation. 

 

 

 

Early Years Learning 

Mrs Claris and her KS1 outdoor learners have 

been busy planting this week ready for Spring 

and Summer to finally appear! The children 

thoroughly enjoyed being busy outside on the 

sunny days this week, and inside on the not so 

sunny days! 

 

Nursery 

The Nursery children were learning to pray. 

They prayed for their families and friends and 

all the pupils and teachers returning to school 

after lockdown. 

 

Mothers’ Day 

Our PTFA offered the children a lovely opportunity to 

show appreciation for their Mums on Mothers Day this 

Sunday. They ran a socially distanced, controlled 

bubbles gift shop.  What an amazing job they do, 

thank you to the PTFA and Happy Mothers Day to all. 


